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Comments: With regard to the Lolo National Forest Plan Revision......

 Having previously lived in Missoula and hiked these woods often,

 I favor that the Carlton Lake Basin at the foot of Lolo Peak, given it's importance as a wildlife corridor, should be

recommended for Wilderness.

 Both Lolo Peak and Carlton Lake Basin should also continue to be managed as NON-MOTORIZED.

 Thanks for your good work to make sure these marvelous landscapes are preserved for wildlife and human

hikers.

Edward Callaghan


